
Safety and Security
When must batteries in the safety equipment be

maintained or changed?
According to VdS, the batteries in the safety equipment must be completely
changed every four years.
Furthermore, the batteries must be maintained at yearly intervals. This should be
coordinated with the maintenance interval of the alarm system, so that the voltage
can be turned off during the interval.
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